THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

(rounpep as THE HARVEY CUSHING SOCIETY i 18a1)
22 SOUTH WASHINGTON STREET, SUITE 100, PARK RIDGE, LLINOIS 60068
(312) 692-9500

D177

3 T0O: DATE:

Louise Miller 9/13/88

FROM:
Carl ‘@

SUBJECT:
Developments from the Executive Committee

MEMORANDUM

As we discussed, the AANS Executive Committee has decided to

appoint Doctors Rhoton and Quest as Co-Chairmen of an Advisory

Committee for the HSCIP Program. They have also agreed that
Doctors Watts and Eyster should serve on this Committee. It is
my understanding that Doctor Tindall will confirm all this with
Doctor Sheilds. Accordingly, it my understanding that Doctors
Rhoton and Quest will want to meet with you at the CNS meeting in
Seattle, on Monday at 7:00 a.m., and then the three of you will
subsequently meet with Doctors Watts and Eyster, Kathy Cain and
Kathleen Mougey.

MEMORANDUM

Please allow time for a copy of this letter to reach Doctors
Tindall and Rhoton, and then contact Doctor Rhoton for further

1 instructions.

The AANS Executive Committee agreed that Staff has the authority
to contract with a new video-tape reproduction company, based on
the less-than-satisfactory service offered by the current
company, and the fact that their prices are not competitive as
well.

The Executive Committee was most interested to insure that you
plan to attend the meeting on “Injury in America" in San Antonio,
either later this month or in October. The Committee is unsure
whether Doctors Watts and Eyster have informed you of the

MEMORANDUM

) importance of this meeting (as it was not included in your
summary). However, they believe that your attendance is
essential.

MEMORANDUM
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